
Corporation of the Municipality of Brockton 

 

Report to Council 

Report Title: Donation Request – Mildmay Broomball 

Prepared By: Trish Serratore, Chief Financial Officer 

Department: Finance 

Date: January 31, 2023 

Report Number: FIN2023-02 File Number: C11FIN 

Attachments: Mildmay Broomball Donation Request 

Recommendation: 

That the Council of the Municipality of Brockton hereby approves Report Number FIN2023-02– Donation 

Request – Mildmay Broomball, prepared by Trish Serratore, Chief Financial Officer and in doing so approves 

the following donation: 

1. $300.00 ($150 each team) to the Mildmay Junior Moose and Mildmay Twisted Sisters Juvenile Girls 

Broomball team 

Report: 

Background: 

In December 2022, Council received a donation request from the Mildmay Junior Moose and Twisted Sisters 

Juvenile Broomball to help fund their trip to the 2023 Juvenile Broomball Nationals in Saskatoon, 

Saskatchewan March 29 – April 1, 2023.  

Analysis: 

According to the Municipality of Brockton’s Donation Policy F19-1999-05, a review of the request has been 

completed. The following chart illustrates the eligible donation amount for the organization. This request is for 

both the girls and the boy’s broomball team, which both qualified for the National Championship in 

Saskatoon, Saskatchewan.  

Organization Factor Eligible Donation 

Mildmay Junior Moose Broomball 
and Twisted Sisters Juvenile 
Broomball 

2 – Organization’s head office is 
located outside of Brockton but in 
Bruce County and the funds will 
benefit the citizens of Brockton 
and other municipalities in the 
County 

$300.00 



Staff recommend that the total $300 donation go towards helping both teams attending the Broomball 

Nationals.  

Strategic Action Plan Checklist: 

What aspect of the Brockton Strategic Action Plan does the content/recommendations in this report help 

advance?  

 Recommendations help move the Municipality closer to its Vision  Yes 

 Recommendations contribute to achieving Heritage, Culture, and Community Yes 

 Recommendations contribute to achieving Quality of Life Yes 

 Recommendations contribute to achieving Land Use Planning and the Natural Environment  N/A 

 Recommendations contribute to achieving Economic Development  N/A 

 Recommendations contribute to achieving Municipal Governance N/A 

Financial Impacts/Source of Funding: 

 Do the recommendations represent a sound financial investment from a sustainability perspective? Yes 

The donations are in accordance with the Municipality’s Donation Policy. 

 

Respectfully Submitted by: 

 

Trish Serratore, Chief Financial Officer 

Reviewed By: 

 

Sonya Watson, Chief Administrative Officer 


